28 August2023

Dear Music Community

We invite you to this year's Music Dinner which is themed 100 Years of Disrience theme was chosen by the Year 12 Music Sersior

think you will agree that your daughter has enjoyed her participation, developed extraordinary skil and made many new friends from her experience, whether it be in choral, string or band ensemble

On behalf of the Music Support Group, I very much look forward to seeing you on Frice to the Music Dinner.

Yours in music

Antoinette Aquilina Music Support Group - President

